PLMJ OPENS NEW OFFIGE IN PORTO
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PLMJ has moved to new office premises and is now located at the Porto Office Park
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PLMJ's new office space (featured photo by
Francisco Nogueira) is located at the Porto
Office Park, an innovative project by the

" developer Violas Ferreira comprising two
corporate buildings in the Boavista area.
With a strong focus on sustainability and
innovation, the project is certified by the
BREEAM (Building Research Establishment's
Environmental Assessment Method) with an
excellent rating.

Located on the 8th floor, clients are welcomed to an art gallery that extends to the exterior space
where works by the PLMJ Foundation are exhibited.

Bruno Ferreira, PLMJ's managing partner said: 2021 was a year with very important steps for PLMJ.
In a challenging context on so many levels, we confidently moved forward with the firm's major
investment projects and the change of premises in Porto was a long-awaited step. At Porto Office
Park, in Boavista, we found a location and a building that are unique in the city and that live up to our
people, our customers and our ambition. We are very proud of the final result, which also takes part
of the PLMJ Foundation's collection to the new premises, to be shared with those who visit us."



